
St. francis de Sales School

THis weeks
Events

December 14th, 2021
Picture Retake Day 
6:00pm

PTO Meeting 
December 17th, 2021

Builders Club Ugly Sweater/
Christmas Attire Event

December 21, 2021 
Christmas Caroling

December 22, 2021
Christmas Party

December 23 - January 3, 2021
Christmas Break

Wednesday. December 8, 2021
10:00 am

Holy Day School Mass
Santa Secret Shop

Thursday, December  9,  2021
Santa Secret Shop

Friday, December 10, 202
 Santa Secret Shop (last day)

December 7th  2021 Winners
$50.00 - Lori Flodin
$25.00 - John Erickson
$15.00  - KayDean Zellar
$10.00  - Richard Ketcik

Santa's Secret Shop 
Has Arrived!

Week of December 7,  2021

Look Ahead Santa Secret Shop Gift List Envelopes Due
December 8th.
PTO St. Francis de Sales Gingerbread
Scavenger Hunt 

December 2nd - 17th. Can't find your entry
form? You can get entry forms at the office or
on our school website (sfdsraiders.com)

Lost and Found 
Please have your child check in the lost and
found for items that may belong to them

Winter Gear
Remember to send winter gear, such as
boots, gloves, hats, and snow pants with
your student every day.  Students will have
recess outside.

This Week's Reminders

52 Club Raffle winners

Santa's Secret Shop opens tomorrow until Friday.  If
your child(ren) would like to participate in shopping for
their special someone, please have their Gift List
Planner ready with the amount of money they are
allowed to spend.   If paying by check, please make the
check payable to St. Francis PTO.  



Looking to start Christmas Shopping? 
Shop with Scrip

Amazon and Visa are being purchased as soon as they arrive.  If you
have a set amount of cards you need or if you have any special orders
please have them in by this Friday, December 10th.   See the attached

order form with the newsletter.

Caroling route and
additional information

will be sent in the school
email or you can contact

the office. 
 Students are welcome
to wear Christmas hats

or headbands for
caroling outside. 

ATTENTION: SPIRIT STORE ORDERS
The last of the Spirit Store orders will be delivered to students today.  If you did

not receive your order or have any issues with any substitutions that were made,
please contact Sue Wood at sue.wood@sfdsraiders.com

If you have a few small bells to donate, please send
them to school with your student. Mrs. Burnis's Religion

Classes are looking to string some bells together to
bring along during the caroling.  

Christmas Hats Jingle Bells 



St. Francis de Sales PTO is excited to announce a fun and safe family holiday
activity:  A Gingerbread Person Scavenger Hunt from December 2-17.

There are 14 small gingerbread people hanging out in the town of
Manistique.

Your job is to find them and note the house number on your entry form
(located either on the house or mailbox).

The gingerbread people are approximately one foot tall and look like these
cuties.

You can get an entry form either at the St. Francis office or online at
www.sfdsraiders.com.  The cost is $10 per entry.  If you print the

entry form from the website, either mail the completed form (210 Lake
Street) or drop it off at the office by December 17th at 3:00 pm with
your money to be entered into the drawing.  The drawing will take

place on December 18th.



Prizes:  Three people will win $50 certificate to Cedar Street Cinema

St. Francis de Sales Gingerbread Scavenger Hunt
December 2nd – 17th

http://www.sfdsraiders.com/

